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Dear parents and carers,  
  
I wanted to take a moment to share some important news with you about Mrs. Kearn in 
Joshua Class. Sadly, Mrs. Kearn will be taking some time off to undergo treatment for 
cancer. While this is undoubtedly a challenging time for her, we remain hopeful that she will 
be able to return to us later this year. She will certainly be missed by both the pupils and 
staff, and we are all sending her our very best wishes for a successful and positive 
treatment. 
 
During her absence, we are fully committed to ensuring that the classroom continues to run 
with care and support, and we will keep you informed of any updates as they arise. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. Please don’t hesitate to contact the office if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher  
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